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VIA E-MAIL 
 
October 7, 2016 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
 

RE: EB-2016-0186 Union Gas Panhandle Reinforcement Project 
FRPO Provision of Evidence 

 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (“FRPO”) in regard 
to the Panhandle Reinforcement Project.  In respect of the Board’s Procedural Order No. 2, we 
appreciate the Board’s provision of a Technical Conference.   
 
While we received some clarifications on the evidence and interrogatories at the Conference, there are 
still significant outstanding undertaking requests, accepted and undelivered or rejected, which make the 
determination of the value of additional intervenor evidence to the Board difficult.  Upon consideration 
of this status and outstanding concerns we have with the answers received to this point, we will be filing 
a motion early next week to seek the Board’s determination on the appropriateness and relevance of our 
inquiries that were rejected for the purpose of accessing this information. 
 
It is our hope and belief that full and complete answers to our stated inquiries would provide the Board 
with the evidence required to understand the alternatives considered relative to the Pipeline Project. 
 
   
Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 
 

 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
 
 c. K. Hockin – Union Gas,  S. Andison, K. Lauesen – FRPO, A.S. Cheung 
 Interested Parties EB-2016-0186 


